BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018

Circular No. BPS/21-22/99 APPLICABLE FOR ALL CLASS 21.10.2021

Dear Parent,

As we know that the Covid-19 pandemic has highlighted the importance of Hand Washing for reducing the spread of
disease and protecting health.

In this regard, The Department of School Education & Literacy, Ministry of Education, Government of India has
issued a circular on dated 15" October, 2021 and has decided to observe “Global Handwashing Day (GHD)-2021” to
highlight the significance of Hand Washing with soap as Hand Washing with soap is critical for prevention of
transmission of the germs during the ongoing phased re-opening of schools.

The theme for GHD -2021 is “Our Future is at Hand — Let’s Move Forward Together”. It aims to mobilize and bring
hand hygiene as a fundamental component of public health and safety.

School will be organizing a Virtual Discussion regarding the importance of Hand Washing on 23" October 2021
(Saturday) during Online class.

Let’s follow the inclusive principle of “Leaving no one behind” by making this practice of hand Washing passed
to different community helpers around us.

Let’s Learn & Grow Together!

Principal




